Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are so excited for our 2024 Washington DC trip for Muir’s current 8th graders! For 19 years Muir’s
8th graders traveled to Washington DC for a 4 day trip that correlated with the 8th grade Social Studies
curriculum. This trip has had years of success running through WorldStrides and, on average, 200
students, parents and staff attend annually. Mr. Lutz and | will be leading the trip to Washington D.C,
May 16-20 2024. This trip is going to be educational and fun! Take a look at this short video that will
give you a taste of what this trip has in store! Below is the link to find additional information and how to
register.

Muir 2024 DC Website

We are excited for this trip! Please feel free to reach out with any questions.
Chip Lutz and Kelly Curtiss


https://vimeo.com/170210905
https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-muir-ms-dcgb-205602/

